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As your new Pasture Point Association (PPNA) President, I would like to invite you to attend the PPNA meeting June 17th at La Bodega Hampton 22 Wine Street. The meeting starts at 7:00pm with a social at 6:30pm and would love to see you there. 


The Pasture Point Neighborhood Association formed to serve the residents of Pasture Point. Our number one goal is to create a sense of community while improving the quality of life for all residents. We do this by working closely with our neighbors and the city of Hampton on issues that affect us and by holding a variety of events throughout the year to bring neighbors together. 


PPNA believes it is important to have the largest membership roster possible in order to achieve our neighborhood’s goals. It is important to have a large pool of volunteers and advocates helping make Pasture Point the place to live in Hampton. Our members help negotiate with the city staff and other community groups on issues that affect our neighborhood.


Did you know? 





Just by living in Pasture Point, you are eligible to be a member of the Pasture Point Neighborhood Association whether you own or rent.


We are not a Home Owners Association and as such do not dictate what you can or cannot do with your yard or home, excluding Hampton City Codes and Compliance current policies and mandates.


There are no fees to attend PPNA meetings or participate in other activities.


If you decide to join, your tax-deductible membership fee goes back into the community.


All PPNA board members and activity coordinators are volunteers. 


The River Street Park was collaboration between your PPNA and the City of Hampton.


The PPNA is in the process of attempting to obtain a grant to install brick crosswalks to make it safer for our children to cross Pembroke Street.


The PPNA relies heavily on your ideas, opinions, and support.





















































JUNE 2014





Important Dates:





June 9th 


Grant Approval Meeting at City Hall





June 17th


Tuesday Night


PPNA Meeting


La Bodega Hampton


22 Wine St. 


6:30 – 7:00 Social


7:00 – 8:00 Meeting





June 17th -22nd


Free swim all Hampton City Pools





Tuesday Nights


till July 29th


Family Movie Night Mill Point Park 


June 17th “Despicable Me” (starts at sunset)





Saturday Nights 


till September Downtown Street fest 6-11p.m.





Sunday Nights 


till August 3rd  “Groovin By the Bay" Buckroe Beach 6-9pm





Contact  Info:





President 


Anthony J. Moser


757 – 947 – 4560


ppna.pres@gmail.com





Vic. President


Jeff Lawrence


757 – 532 – 8733


jlawrence@hampton.gov





Secretary


Brandy Marteney 


757 – 947 – 8069 


Johanna.marteney76@gmail.com





Treasurer


Beverly Hamrick 


757 – 723 – 5544


Doodlemom08@cox.net





New board Members:





� 


PPNA President;


Anthony J Moser





�


PPNA Secretary


Brandy Marteney





What you can do for your Pasture Point Community?





Attend the Pasture Point Neighborhood Association meetings.


Tell us about what is going on in your part of the neighborhood. 


Sidewalk problems


Street problems


Sign issues


Let us hear your great inputs and ideas.


Volunteer.


Become part of a PPNA committee.


Meet your new board members





PPNA President; Anthony J. Moser


My name is Anthony J Moser, but my friends call me Ant, I am the homeowner of 421 Colbert Ave. and have lived in Pasture Point for a little over seven years. Brandy and I have four children and one granddaughter. We have one 18 year old daughter and three sons 24, 10, and 8 years old.  My goal as the new PPNA President, with your help, is to build a strong and safe community while strengthen our bond as a neighborhood. I will strive to cooperate and listen to all of you and work closely with the City of Hampton to achieve our goals. I believe my family and I will enjoy serving the Pasture Point community and look forward to seeing you at future PPNA meetings and events. I am not a good golfer; however, I will be more than happy to accompany anyone who is up for a round.


PPNA Secretary; Brandy Marteney


xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx…
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